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4th October 2022 
 
Reading Workshops 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware from reading our newsletter, we would like to invite you in to see a bit 
more about how we teach reading at Ellington Primary School. 
 
You will have the opportunity to go into class with your child and sample part of either a 
phonics or reading lesson. In phonics, staff will go through our daily “Speed Sounds” lesson 
and also begin to explore their book for that week. In reading, you will join in with reading 
and answering questions about the class novel, so you can see the level of questioning that 
occurs.  
 
We kindly ask that you let staff continue with their lesson as normal and any questions can 
be discussed with myself in the short meeting in the hall that will follow.  
 
Due to space, we have spread the days out according to key stages: 
 
EYFS - Monday 9th October 
 
KS1 - Tuesday 10th October 
 
KS2 - Wednesday 11th October 
 
On the day, please arrive in school at 8:40am with your children and come into the 
classroom. We will register the children, who - if in a phonics group - can then lead you to 
where their lessons are held. Myself and Mr Hodgson will come and take you to the short 
meeting following the lesson.  
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you all into school and showing you how we 
learn. 
 
 
Mrs Sanders 
 
English Coordinator 
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